
Linn-Mar High School 

Daily Announcements 

Friday October 5 2018 

 

All students registered for the PSAT are scheduled for a pre-administration meeting on either 

Monday or Tuesday at 8:00 a.m. in the Lecture Hall.  If you are unable to attend your scheduled 

meeting or if you have any questions, please see Mr. Kennedy in the 11-12 office.  In addition, 

Juniors who were on the waiting list for the PSAT please see the cashier ASAP to pay the $15 fee. 

Any highschool student interested in participating in an  Active ALICE training for students event 

can sign up in the main office.  The training will be next Saturday Oct 13 starting at 8am.  You will 

enter door #16 on the morning of the event. Door 16 is located off the front circle drive nearest 10th 

street.    

LIFETOUCH PICTURE  RETAKES are going on right now until 10:30 in the Auditorium.  This 

will be the last opportunity to get your pictures taken this year!    If you are getting retakes, you 

MUST bring in your photo packet and turn it in to them at picture time.   

 

ALSO…Students 9-12!  If you HAVE NOT gotten an official PLASTIC ID yet for this year:  In 

order to get a permanent one, you NEED to get your picture taken TODAY at Retakes.  You don’t 

have to purchase if you don’t want, just tell the photographer ID photo only please.    

If you have not picked up your homecoming pictures, you can do so in the 11/12 office between 

7:30-3:45pm this week! 

Clubs 

Attention TRY students, there is an important meeting Tuesday, October 9th at 8:05 am.  Many activities to get 
involved in will be discussed. If you can't make it see Mr. McCauley. 

Attention Linn-Mar!   HOSA  - Future Health Professionals,  is sponsoring a healthy canned food 

drive from now until Friday, October 12th. Linn-Mar is partnering with all other Iowa HOSA 

chapters to donate food to the Central Iowa Homeless Shelter. We will be collecting food at all 

offices and in classrooms.   

 

TRY students who haven't signed up for Lean On Me, you need to do so by this Friday.  Please see 

Mr. McCauley. 

 

All those students who signed up to do Reader’s Theatre for contest speech-there will be a meeting 

on Tuesday, Oct 9th at 8:00 am in Mrs. Fry’s room (I016) to discuss and organize the event.  You 

must attend to be included in the Reader’s Theatre event. 

The Library is now accepting teams of up to 5 people for the State’s Battle of the Books 

competition. See Mr. Johnson in the Library to sign up and check out the books! 

SPORTS 



Event    Time  Location 

FRIDAY, OCT 05, 2018 

High School Student Pictures 

7:30am 
 

Auditorium 
 

      RETAKES ONLY 

Football: Sophomore Game 5:00pm Muscatine Muscatine High School  

 
2:00pm  2:15pm    

 

Thespian Theater 7:00pm 
 

Little Theater 
 

      "Death By Chocolate" 

Football: Varsity Game 7:15pm Muscatine Muscatine High School  

 
  4:15pm    

 

 

 

Saturday 

SATURDAY, 

OCT 06, 2018 

Volleyball: 

Freshman 

Tournament 

8:30am Tipton, Center Point-Urbana, Linn-Mar, Midland, 

Monticello, North Cedar, Northeast, Williamsburg 

Tipton Middle 

School  

 
  7:10am    Only one 

freshman team 

will play in this 

tourney 

Volleyball: 

Sophomore 

Invitational 

9:00am Kennedy, Cedar Falls, Dowling Catholic, Linn-Mar, 

Marion, Dubuque Wahlert Catholic High School, 

Washington, Waterloo West, Western Dubuque 

Epworth, Xavier 

Cedar Rapids 

Kennedy High 

School  

 
  8:00am    

 

Football: JV 

Game 

9:00am Washington Linn-Mar High 

School  

Linn-

Mar 

Stadium 

      
 

State Marching 

Competition 

1:50pm 
 

Kingston 

Stadium 

 
      

 

ValleyFest 

Marching Invite 

7:00pm 
 

West Des Moines 

Valley 

 
      

 

Volleyball: 

Varsity 

Tournament 

8:30pm Thomas Jefferson, Ankeny Centennial, Des Moines 

Roosevelt, Dike-New Hartford, Dowling Catholic, 

Grundy Center, Dubuque Hempstead, Iowa City West, 

Kennedy, Linn-Mar, Marion, Mount Vernon, Tripoli, 

Washington, West Delaware, West Liberty 

Cedar Rapids 

Jefferson High 

School  

 
  7:15am    

 

Any freshman that are going out for basketball please go to the Athletic office to sign up by Friday if 
they haven't done so yet.  

Sign-ups are now open for Men’s Swimming. If you want to sign up, please see Mrs. Kelley in the 

Athletic Office. 

 

COUNSELING NEWS 

 

**College Application Assistance: School Counselors will be available in the College/Career Center on 

Thursday, October 4th; Monday, October 15th; & Tuesday, October 30th from 4:00-7:00 p.m. to help 

seniors and their parents with filling out college applications. Stop in anytime to get your questions 

answered or help with applications. 
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College Visits this week in the College & Career Center 

 

 

Fri. 10/5 –  Knox College – 8:30 

  Iowa State Uni.  9am 
 Cornell College – 10am (just added) 

Other Events: 

Community Events and Other Information… 

**Seniors: Just a reminder that all transcript requests to colleges and teacher recommendation letters 

are done through Family Connection. If you need help with this process stop in the College/Career 

Center or see your School Counselor. 

Parking 18-19 

**Students who have parking tags to park on campus MUST advise Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 

Office of any changes of vehicle information including new license plates. Vehicles not registered to 

park on campus will be ticketed. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots.  The North parking lot is set up for students and 

staff to have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student 

and staff share the parking lot together.  Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all 

times. 

Parking Lot Reminder! Students are not allowed to park in the visitor or staff parking areas. 

during school hours. This is a parking violation and you will receive a parking fine of $25.00. 

Park in your designated lot with your parking tag displayed to avoid being ticketed. 

Students who drive their moped to school need to park on the designated area in the South Lot. Please 
register your moped before driving it on campus.Students who have the privilege of parking on campus please 

remember to follow the Linn-Mar parking 

guidelines to avoid getting a parking fine: 

• Park in your designated parking lot. 

• Always have your parking tag displayed in your vehicle. 

• Register any car you drive on campus to the 11th/12th office. • 

Parking tags are not transferable. 

• Do NOT parking in staff, visitors or handicap areas. 

• Parking fines costs $25.00 and must be paid within 14 days. 

• Receiving 3 parking fines will result in the loss of your parking tag for the school year. • 

Students are NOT allowed to park at Excelsior Middle School. 

• Students are NOT allowed to park in the apartment lots across the street. 

• Students parking on the street, please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get ticketed by the Marion 

Police. 

• The East Lot is for South Lot overflow parking only. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots.  The North parking lot is set up for students and 

staff to have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student 



and staff share the parking lot together.  Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all 

times. 

 


